
 Eucalyptus  
Enquirer Miss Itsell 

itsell.cassie@cusd80.com 
480-883-4865 Highlights from This Week! 

 

We worked on practicing all our routines and 
expectations this week! Together we are working 
hard to fill our Pom Pom jar. Keep up the good work 
Curious Kangaroos!  

In reading this week, we read the story Clark 
the Shark. We learned about main idea and how it is 
essential to stop and think about our reading to check 
for understanding. We also learned about cause and 
effect.  

On Friday, we took our first reading, 
vocabulary, and phonics assessments. The students 
worked hard and tried their best. These will come 
home with your child on Monday and attached will be 
an explanation of how they are graded. Please reach 
out if you have any questions.  

 

Next Week 
Reading Text: The Great Puppy Invasion and 
Being a Good Citizen 
 

Target Skill: Author’s Purpose 
 

Phonics Skill: short vowels -e, -o, and -u 
• one syllable words using the short vowel 

sounds e, o, & u, like in the words step, 
pop, and dug 

 

Writing: personal narrative 
 

Math: number concepts 
 

Social Science: civics/communities  

Specials 
Monday: library 
 

Tuesday: music 
 

Wednesday: PE 
 

Thursday: technology 
 

Friday: music 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

August 4th: Back to School Bingo Night 5:30-
7:30pm 
 

August 17th: College Day & PTO Mtg. @ 3:30pm 
 

August 23-24th: Parent Teacher Conference and 
Early Release (dismissal at 11:30am) more info. to 
come 
September 11th: Day of Remembrance Celebration 
 

September 4th: No School / Labor Day 
 

September 11th: Day of Remembrance Celebration 
 

September 28th: Donuts with Grownups 
 

October 2-16th: Fall Break 
 

October 17th: First Day of 2nd Quarter 
 
 

School Spirit 
On Fridays’ students should wear their 

Navarrete gear and/or colors (black and red).  The 

class with the most spirit wins a special treat!  

 

Reminder 
If you have not returned the manila folder, 

handbook acknowledgement, PG movie permission 
slip, and getting to know your child papers from 
meet the teacher please do so as soon as 
possible. Thank you! 
 

 

Next Tuesday 
Miss Itsell will be out of the 

classroom helping to assess the 
reading of all the Nighthawks here at 
Navarrete. I will be available via email 
if you need anything.  


